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Office of the President 

September 15, 2022 

Dr. Belle Wheelan 
Southern Association of Colleges and Schools 
Commission on Colleges 
1866 Southern Lane 
Decatur, GA 30033 

Dear Dr. Wheelan: 

I hope this letter finds you well. 

Enclosed please find Lanier Technical College ' s submission of the Fifth-Year Interim Report. 

The report and all supporting documents are contained in a zipped ( compressed) file on eight 
flash/jump drives. There are no autorun programs, and no passwords are required. 

Should you have any questions or require more information, please contact me, or our li aison to 
the Commission, Dr. Joanne Tolleson, at jtolleson@laniertech.edu or 678-341 -6640. 

Sincerely, 

Timothy D. McDonald, MBA 
President 

cc: Dr. Joanne Tolleson 
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